
CORONA VIRUS (COVID-19) AWARENESS AND RESPONSE  

for our web site 5-27-22 
 

Appliance repair is considered a necessary service. 

Landers Appliance has a committed staff focused on 

keeping our customers household appliances operating 

properly.  We have implemented specific protocol to 

keep everyone as safe and healthy as possible.   

 

Here are the Precautionary Steps we are taking as a 

company: 

• Stay home if you are sick  

• Use your common sense in going through your day.  

• Stay well-rested and nourished to support a healthy 

immune system 

• Do not enter any home if customer is sick and/or 

you are concerned for your health or safety. 

• Maintain 3’ distance between you and anyone else.  

• Cover your mouth when coughing/sneezing with 

crux of your arm, never sneeze into your hand.    

• Wash hands with soap and water regularly 

throughout the day.  

• Avoid touching your eyes, face, nose, or mouth.   

• Use hand sanitizers regularly.  

• Let management know If we get low on supplies 
 


